
What a great time we have had in school this week.   

The children have thoroughly enjoyed their Christmas parties, watching the panto-

mime that FOBAS kindly bought us and eating their delicious Christmas dinner today.   

We also enjoyed our virtual carol service that we had in school on Tuesday.  The chil-

dren in class 4 beautifully told the story of the First Christmas, by the power of teams, 

whilst each class sang a carol along the way.   

If you haven't had chance to watch the nativities that Class 1 and class 2 took part in 

last week, you can view them in the latest news section on the school website.  They 

really are a treat. 

Finally, this morning, the children at Burton Agnes had a socially distanced visit from 

someone special.   

The children described it as ‘amazing’ and ‘magical’ Thank you to North Wolds Lions 

for making this happen.  Santa delivered the children a special little gift from all of us 

at Burton Agnes. 

A note from Mrs. Jameson 
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Friday 18th 

December 2020 



Diary Dates for Spring Term 2021 

 

Friday 18th December  School closes  

Monday 4th January   Training day 

Tuesday 5th January  School opens 

Before we finish for Christmas, I just wanted to take the time to say some thank you’s.   Our Burton 
Agnes School Community is a very special one.  Thank you to all the parents for your amazing sup-
port, your kind words have really meant the world to us and your sensible approaches to how school 
operates at the minute has made such a difference.  Thank you to all our school governors who do 
such a lot behind the scenes to ensure school runs smoothly.  A big thank you to the staff.  I have an 
amazing team who , against the odds ,have kept children safe and learning.  Finally thank you to the 
children.  They have been truly fabulous and have adapted to the new way school operates with 
ease.  It has been a pleasure to see them happy, learning and thriving.   

As this year draws to a close I think we have all begun to appreciate that the ordinary things that we 
all miss are not ordinary at all.  They are very important and special.  Merry Christmas. 


